
  

 

   
Please consider purchasing space in the 2024 MSSSAR Convention Brochure  

  

Place an ad to honor your Patriot Ancestors, Family, Father, Mother, Children, 

Memorials, Past SAR Officer positions, Business, Organizations, or Chapter. These 

memorials, acknowledgments, and ads provide funding for the convention and help 

keep our costs to a minimum.  

  

  

  

                                                        $100.00 full page  

                                                        $ 50.00  half page  

   
  

Please make checks payable to MSSSAR CONVENTION and mail to : 

John Taylor 

4509 Scr 83 

Mize, MS  39116-5608 

 

Advertising copy should be emailed to Jill Taylor at taylorj1951@yahoo.com. 

 

  
                                THE CUT OFF DATE WILL BE FEBRUARY 1, 2024  

  

  
Thank you for your support of our 2024 MSSSAR Convention. Please feel free to contact me with any 

questions at (228)604-2040. 

  
In Service,  

  
Keith Goodfellow 
2nd Vice President  


